

Locked 460's mission is to exceed our guests' expectations by providing a memorable experience that is safe, clean, and fun.

We are open under State issued guidelines and have implemented procedures and cleaning measures consistent with recommendations from the Center for Disease Control.

The safety of our guests and employees remains a top priority.

WHAT WE ARE DOING (until further notice):

- Private room, single group bookings only
- Doubling the gap between bookings, now 60 minutes:
 - To allow extra time for cleaning and disinfecting
 - To minimize group contact with other groups
- Using an industrial strength, medical grade disinfectant:
 - On all areas of 'high-touch' including door handles, tables, chairs, locks, puzzles, and decorations.
- Requiring employees to wear masks

WHAT YOU CAN DO:

- Help yourself to our hand sanitizer before and after play
- Wear a mask if you're comfortable doing so (<u>not required</u>)